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         15th September 2016 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
After School Science Club at the Life Science Centre 
 
Your child has been chosen to participate in our after school science club at the Life 
Science Centre in Newcastle. The club will begin next Tuesday 20th September, 
from 3.30p.m. until 4.30p.m.and continue each Tuesday this half term. The final 
session will be Tuesday 18th October. 
  
The children will be taken to the Life Science Centre in our school mini-bus and will 
be returned to school for around 5.00p.m. (traffic permitting). 
 
The children will be attending this club with children from 5 other schools in the 
WEST Trust so this is a great opportunity for them to make new friends and meet 
new people in addition to gaining additional science experience and knowledge. 
 
Please complete the slip below and return it to school tomorrow (Friday 16th 
September). Your child has definitely got a place to attend once the form below is 
completed and returned. Thank you for your support. 
 
 
Mrs A McAree 
Science Co-ordinator 

 
 
I give permission for my child  (name)………………………………………in  
 
class …………………………  to attend the science club at the Life Science  
 
Centre, Newcastle.  
 
I will arrange for him/her to be collected promptly at 5.00p.m. 
 
 
Signed …………………………………………Parent/Guardian     Date………………… 
 
Emergency contact number   ……………………………………………………………. 
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